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Service, excellence, virtues and aspiration… 

Tuesday 28th November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you may be aware Mrs. M. Kaur was expecting to go on maternity leave towards the end of this term. 
Due to personal reasons, she has made the decision to commence her maternity leave on Monday 27th 
November. We are pleased to share that both Mrs. M. Kaur and the baby are reported to be doing well 
and this additional time will support their journey forwards.  

We would like to thank Mrs. M. Kaur immensely for the dedication she has shown to her class since 
September. We wish her well for the birth and look forward to her return. 

We are delighted to share that Mrs. K. Bhullar, an existing teacher at the school who had gone on maternity 
leave last year, will be returning to replace Mrs. M. Kaur on Monday 18th December and will be teaching 
the class for the duration of the academic year. I am confident the students will continue to flourish under 
her conscientious and focussed teaching approach.  

 

During the interim period, the class will be covered by an experienced cover teacher. Ms Siddique will be 
working in partnership with her counterpart in Year 2 to ensure the smooth transition of teaching and 
learning between teachers.  

If you require any further information from Monday 27th November to Monday 18th December, please 
email Mrs. S. Satsangi, Assistant Principal Primary, s.satsangi@seva.coventry.sch.uk. Thereafter, please 
email Mrs. K. Bhullar on k.bhullar@seva.coventry.sch.uk 

We hope you feel informed and appreciate the effort made to ensure our students receive the best 
continuous learning support throughout this transitional phase. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Yours sincerely 

S Sanghera 

Mrs. S. Sanghera 

Principal  


